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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


June 20, 2014
Addendum #4 To

Request for Proposal

FPM Block Renovation Phase 1 – 2014, Project R575449
Dated May 15, 2014  

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.  

This Addendum serves as notification that the University has placed this order “on hold” until further notice as it revisits the specifications.
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the University and in your participation in this RFP Process.

· IMPORTANT- This is an addendum which MUST be acknowledged on your bid form

We will require two copies each of your lump sum proposals, Contractor qualification questionnaire and your bid bond documents.    

All questions concerning this project must be emailed to: Robert Kuhn, Sr. Buyer, at: ac6243@wayne.edu copy rfpteam2@wayne.edu.
Do not contact either the New Technology Development LP or the Design Firm directly as this may result in disqualification of your proposal.

Robert Kuhn, Senior Buyer
CC:
Matteo Passalacqua  (Project Manager), Ian Stutters, Valerie Kreher, Senior Buyer, Attendee list.
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